
From: Marisa Crawford <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>
To: marcia.adams@scdmv.netmarcia.adams@scdmv.net

Date: 8/19/2004 10:29:43 AM
Subject: Great Job!

Super coverage on the switch in Spartanburg. What a great idea. It has 
sparked the idea here of switching Cabinet Director "chairs" for the 
day. I think this would increase the flow of information between 
agencies and a better level of dialogue between Directors. Again, job 
well done.

Marisa Joye Crawford
Cabinet Affairs Director 
Governor's Office 
803/734-6808 direct 
803/261-8422 cell 
mcrawf@gov.sc.gov
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